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The New York Times Quotes Marya Robben on
Potential Changes to Estate Tax

January 15, 2021

Marya Robben spoke to The New York Times about potential changes to estate and gift tax laws under the

Biden administration, which may be retroactive to January 1. Read the article "The Estate Tax May Change

Under Biden, Affecting Far More People" for more information. 


